O'Hara Family Chiropractic

MISSED APPOINTMENT POLICY

If you are unable to keep your appointment with the doctor, we ask
that you provide us with at least 24 hours' notice to cancel. This
allows us to offer the time slot to other patients who need to see the
doctor. As appointment times are limited in a single-practitioner
office, your cooperation helps us serve all our patients efficiently.

Please note that failure to provide 24-hour notice will result in a
missed appointment fee of $25.

Thank you for choosing O’Hara Family Chiropractic. We strive to
provide the best quality care to all our patients.
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